Resolution in Support of Medical Freedom

WHEREAS, Texans have experienced unprecedented attacks on their medical liberties for the past two years, including government and private actors working to implement forced vaccinations and healthcare disclosure requirements;

WHEREAS, the Texas Governor exercised unilateral authority on numerous occasions instead of utilizing the legislative process;

WHEREAS, government lockdowns, mask mandates, and vaccine passports violate the rights of everyday Texans and infringe on their liberties;

WHEREAS, Texans’ medical decisions are theirs and theirs alone and medical information must be kept private and free from the wandering eyes and reach of the government;

WHEREAS, citizens are better equipped than government bureaucrats to know what medical decisions are best for them and their families and the proper role of government is to protect that liberty; and

WHEREAS, all Texans should be treated equally in matters of employment;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Texas Legislature must:

· Ban vaccine passports by all public and private entities,

· Prevent Texas employers from hiring, promoting, or firing workers based on vaccination status,

· Prohibit mask mandates,

· Direct the Texas Department of State Health Services to issue recommendations empowering doctors with greater liberty to treat patients’ medical conditions,

· Prohibit any attempt to use a citizen’s health, infection recovery, or vaccination status as a condition to maintain or obtain employment or employee benefits, attend school or childcare, or access state services, and

· Reject any attempts to mandate, force, or coerce any medical test, procedure, or product, including vaccines or masks, on Texans.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Republican Party of Texas designate these issues as a single legislative priority entitled Medical Freedom.
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